
 
 

WANTED 
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office, the Shenandoah Police Department and the Oak Ridge 
Police Department have issued warrants for the arrest of Steven Dale Brazeal for indecent exposure.   
Mr. Brazeal is wanted for exposing himself to citizens on May 15th, 16th and 17th at numerous locations 
in Montgomery County, Texas.  Mr. Brazeal claims to be homeless and is a lifetime registered sex 
offender from the Tulsa, Oklahoma area.     
 
Anyone with information on the whereabouts of Steven Dale Brazeal is asked to contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or the Tulsa Oklahoma Police Department at 
918-596-9328. 

Suspect: 

Steven Dale Brazeal, a white male born 09-15-61, 5’11” tall, weighing 215 pounds with black 
hair and hazel eyes. 


